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YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
Date: 7th November 2024                                                               Circular No : 089/YIS/AS/24-25/89 

 

Dear Parents, 

                         Sub: Children’s Day Celebration (NURSERY to GRADE IV)  2024-25 
 

We are excited to announce that we shall be celebrating Children’s Day on Wednesday, 13th 

November, 2024 for our students of Nursery – Grade IV during school hours.  

 

Event Details are as follows: 

 Special Assembly: Teachers will conduct a special assembly filled with entertainment 

and fun for the children, followed by a class party. 

 Dress Code: We invite students to come dressed as their favorite cartoon characters in the spirit of 

Comic-Con. 

 Class Party: Parents are requested to send some snacks with their child to share with friends for the class 

party.  

As it is a non-instructional day, please don’t send any books with your children.. 

 

Additionally, Thursday, 14th November 2024, will be a holiday for students of Nursery to Grade IV as the 

Children’s Day celebrations will continue for the higher grades. 

 

We look forward to a day full of joy and celebration with our young 

learners! 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem     

Principal 
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